
Uniform for Success - FREE Suits for Veterans

The Gary Sinise Foundation is committed to supporting our nation's
defenders, especially as they enter the civilian work force.

While this transition can sometimes be difficult, we're doing our best to
ensure our defenders are adequately equipped to meet those challenges
head-on.  One essential component to confidence in the workplace is a
professional wardrobe, which is why together with our friends at Jos. A.
Bank, we're proud to provide a free suit to qualifying veterans and service
members through this national promotion.

In order to qualify for a Jos. A. Bank free suit, you must provide the
proper documentation.  Please fax or email a DD214 form, a statement of
service if you are still active duty, or you can also make a copy of the
front and back of your military ID.  Please email to:
contact@garysinisefoundation.org <mailto:contact@garysinisefoundation.org>
or fax to 818.432.8999.  

The suits will be distributed on a first come, first served basis, so please
submit your information in a timely fashion.  Please keep in mind that the
voucher MUST be redeemed at a Jos A. Bank location before the expiration
date, November 11, 2013.  You will want to submit your documentation as soon
as possible, so that you are eligible to participate in the program.

Additionally, please include your full name as it appears on your
identification, your address, city, state, and zip code along with your best
contact phone number and email address.  That way, if we have any questions,
we will be able to reach you.  If you have any additional questions, please
email: contact@garysinisefoundation.org
<mailto:contact@garysinisefoundation.org> .

On behalf of Gary and all of us at the Gary Sinise Foundation, thank you for
your selfless service and dedication to our country.  We wish you much
success with your professional endeavors!!

All the best,

Gary Sinise Foundation

Please check the News & Events section on the website -
http://www.garysinisefoundation.org <http://www.garysinisefoundation.org>
for current events

Follow Gary on Facebook, Twitter, and You Tube
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